
 
 SCHOOL DISTRICT OF OKALOOSA COUNTY 

TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE MEMORANDUM 
FINANCE 

 
   

FINANCE TAM:   2011-003 
 
    CONTACT:   Julie Perry, Specialist 
       Budgeting & Financial Services 

                                                 
      TELEPHONE:   833-5850 
 
 
 
TO:  Mr. Mike Fantaski, Principal, Lewis K-8 School 
 
FROM:  Rita Scallan - Chief Financial Officer      
 
DATE:  August 4, 2010 
 
SUBJECT: Budget & Internal Funds Consolidation - Valparaiso Elementary and Lewis Middle 
 
 
For fiscal year 2010-2011, Valparaiso Elementary School – Center 0261 and Lewis Middle School – Center 
0671 have been consolidated into Lewis K-8 School – Center 0671.  As a result, funds from the former 
Valparaiso Elementary School – Center 0261 are being transferred to Lewis K-8 School – Center 0671. 
 
Please refer to the following information regarding this consolidation: 
 

I. Budgetary Funds  
 

Remaining Discretionary (No Project), ESE Guarantee – Gifted (3001), Lottery – Discretionary Project 
(3101), Instructional Materials – Textbooks Project (3105), Instructional Materials – Media Project 
(3106), and Instructional Materials – Science Project (3109), School Enhancement Training (3112), 
Educational Technology (3150), and SAI – Supplemental Academic Instruction (3161) will be 
transferred to Lewis K-8 School. 
 
In addition, Workforce (20% School Cost) (0021) and Back to Work With WF Development (0421) 
funds will be transferred to Lewis K-8 to pay for the Workforce position that was previously 
purchased by Valparaiso Elementary.   
 
School Maintenance (2909) will remain at Center 0261 to be used for the facilities at the Valparaiso 
Site. 
 
Please see attached “Valparaiso Elementary & Lewis Middle Consolidation – Budgetary Funds to be 
Transferred from Center 0261 to Center 0671” for details. 

 
II. Internal Funds 
 

Any funds remaining in Valparaiso Elementary internal funds will be transferred to Lewis K-8 
School.  Funds must be placed in accounts that represent their original purpose.  After funds are 
distributed and all outstanding checks are cleared, Lewis K-8 School will seek School Board 
approval to close Valparaiso Elementary’s checking account.    
 
Please see attached “Valparaiso Elementary & Lewis Middle School Consolidation – Internal Fund 
Account” for details. 

 
Should you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Julie Perry at 833-5850.  
 
 
 
Attachments 
 
cc:   Executive Staff 
 Lewis K-8 Bookkeeper 








